
MEETING TOGETHER 
People to Contact 

Sunday 

Young Church    10:00 Rick Price        

Great Heights    20:15      Phil and Jacqui Sarbutts       

Tuesday 

CAMEO     10.00 Margaret Clarke            

Banner Making    14:00 Sue Jacklin        

Rock Solid (fortnightly during term time)  19.30 John Harrington           

Contact     15.00 George Lea       

Tues Evening  Reflective Worship  19.00 Kathryn Price       

Wednesday 
Wednesday Worship   10.30 Liz Parkinson        

Toddlers      10:45 Susie Metcalfe        

Friendly Food    12:15 Hazel Crummett        

The Singers    18:45 Christine Watson       

Thursday 

Baby Chat    10.30 Emma Coe        

Network     14:30 Margaret Pattie        

Scouts     19:15 David Heatley        

Friday 

Tiddlywinks    10.30 Emma Coe        

Beavers (6-8 years)   (Parish Rooms)  18.30 Jacquie Metcalfe        

Cub Scouts (Woods Lane Guide HQ)  18:30 Neil Kidd                

Focus     19.30 Val Pickwell        

Messy Drinks (Friday before  Messy Church) 20:00 Phil Sarbutts             

       

Saturday 

Men‟s Breakfast (Monthly)   8.30 John Harrington  

Playgroup  (Weekdays, Term Time )                  9:15         Christine Watson          
 

Activity bags are available for children to use during services. (see a steward for assistance) 
An INDUCTION LOOP is provided for the benefit of hearing aid users. 

Please note the Communion Wine we use is non-alcoholic. Please let one of the Stewards know prior 

to the start of the Service if you require Gluten, wheat and dairy-free wafers for communion 

Christian children’s books are available to loan from Emma Coe.  

Large print bibles and hymn books  

are available, please ask a steward. 
 

The Notices are published on the web (at www.chmc.org.uk).  
Any personal contact information (phone numbers, email addresses, etc) will be  

omitted from the website unless it is explicitly stated that they should be left in. To book a room 

phone the office or go onto http://mid.as/chmc/request where you can click 

onto the date you want to book using the calendar to the left of the page. 
   

 

 

 

 

Cheadle Hulme 

Methodist Church 
Church Office                        0161 485 1605  

 Monday-Friday 9:30am – 3pm 

Website:   www.chmc.org.uk 

Church email: chmc@talktalkbusiness.net 

Circuit website:  

bramhallwythenshawemethodists.org.uk  

Charity Registration No. 1130718 

 

Minister: Rev Gill Newton Day Off - Friday      

Pastoral Worker: Alison Gunn Day off - Thursday 

Children and Family Worker: Emma Coe  

 

Welcome to Worship 

Notices for Sunday 30
th

 March 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

A prayer as you prepare for worship 

Grant, O God, that we  may be united with You and our neighbour with an 

undivided love; serve You and Your children with an undivided heart and revere 

You and Your creation with an undivided will. Amen 

 

Bible Passage    Matthew 26 v 36-46. New Testament page 40 in the pew bibles. 

 

We pray for Gill Newton, Colin Taylor and Derek Booth as they lead worship, 

Richard Spurr and David Watt as they lead the music  and the leaders and members 

of Young Church and crèche.  

 

We also pray for Margaret Parker leading worship at Christ Church, Colshaw and 

Bob Bartindale leading worship at Northenden. 

 

 

 

 

Mothering Sunday 

10.00am Morning worship led by Rev Gill Newton and Colin Taylor, Theme "The 

Hardest Choice".   Reflect will be led by Derek Booth.  Music will be led by Richard 

Spurr. Crèche and Young Church will be available. 

6.30pm Evening Worship led by Rev Gill Newton.  Music will be led by David 

Watt. 

 

http://mid.as/chmc/request
http://www.chmc.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Listen again!  If you missed last week‟s services (or want to listen again) they are 

both available on the church web site (Go to “Missed a Service” “ Listen Again”) 

 

Length of Notices! 

We have had a number of comments about how long the notices are now getting!   

As from the beginning of April we would like to bring them back to a reminder 

bulletin where we can direct people to more detail in the church magazine or on the 

church notice board. 

 

Thank You 

Leslie, Gill an d Laura would like to thank all those who attended their Open Day 

on Saturday 15th March at which over £700 was raised for Cancer Research.  Many 

thanks to you all for your generous support. 

 

 

 

This Week  

One photo, One moment, One day in time TUES 1
st
 APRIL 

We would like you to submit at least one printed photograph which captures a 

moment of „Hope‟ taken on Tuesday April 1
st
  2014 using any form of camera and 

printed no bigger than 10 x 8 inches. During 1st April, think about who you are 

with, what you are seeing or doing that inspires Hope and makes your heart sing.  

The photographs will form part of a special exhibition to be displayed at our „pop 

up shop‟ (formally Thorntons) in Altrincham Town Centre during Holy week.  

This is not a competition, instead our aim is for all ages and abilities to share that 

one special moment.  

Please submit your printed Black + White or Colour photographs, to  

Altrincham Methodist Church office by Tuesday 8th April  

If you have any enquiries, please contact us on: onedayintimepictures@gmail.com 

 

CAMEO  
CAMEO will meet as usual this Tuesday 10am – 2pm.  Anyone who would like to 

join us for coffee or lunch and a chat will be welcome. 
 

Friendly Food 

A hot meal is served on Wednesdays at 12.15pm, £3 for adults, and £1 for children.  

No need to book, all welcome.  If you would like to help on a rota please speak to 

Hazel Crummett or Kathryn Price 
 

Lent Lectures ‘Faith and Fiction’ at Bramhall Methodist Church 

Wednesday 2
nd

 April at 2.30pm “The Beloved Country” Geoffrey Barnard 
 

Network  

On Thursday 3
rd

 April at 2.30pm “All in a Day” with Ann and Don 
 

Wilmslow and Styal Holy Week Chorale 
Choir Rehearsals for the Holy Week Chorale will take place on Thursdays from 6

th
 

March at Wilmslow Methodist Church from 7.45-9pm. Anyone from around the 

Circuit would be most welcome to come and join the choir. The Chorale tells the 

story of Holy Week and will be shared at Wilmslow Methodist on Palm Sunday at 

6.30pm and at Styal Methodist on Good Friday at 3pm. All welcome. 
 

Lent Lunch 

Saturday 5
th

 April at 12.30pm at Grove Lane Baptist Church 
 

Bereavement Friendship Group 
We offer the opportunity to anyone who has been bereaved, either recently or at 

any time in the past, to come and meet with others in our church family who have 

been through a similar experience. We meet weekly on a Friday afternoon between 

2.00 and 3.30pm in Room 1 at the church.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us for Worship and Prayer this week 
 

Tuesday Evening Reflective Worship 

Tuesdays at 7pm – 7.30pm, a quiet, reflective time and space to come worshipfully 

and peacefully before God.   

Wednesday Worship 

Wednesday at 10.30am when the  group meets for a time of worship, prayer and 

fellowship in room 1. This week will be led by Alison Gunn   All are welcome, 

please come and join us. 

Prayer 
If you'd like the opportunity to share your joys or concerns in prayer with someone, 

a member of the Prayer Team will be in the Prayer Space at the back of the church 

after the morning service.  Alternatively, speak to the Minister/ Preacher, the 

Pastoral Worker or a Church Steward. Prayer Web requests may be sent to Colin & 

Kathryn Taylor  

 

Open Church 

Usually the Church is open 9.30am – 3pm Mon – Fri for your own prayer and 

reflection. If you wish someone to meet with you for prayer please contact the 

church office 0161 485 1605. Please feel able to use the prayer resources available 

in the basket  

 

Sunday 6
th

 April 

10am Morning worship will be led by Pat James, Theme -Truth and Justice.  Reflect 

will be led by Margaret Clarke.  David Watt will be the organist. 

6.30pm Evening Worship will be led by Rev Louise Gough and Rick Price.  The 

worship band will lead the music. 

 

mailto:onedayintimepictures@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CHMC Ramblers 

Our next ramble will be on 5th April and will be led by Cath and Trevor Todd. It 

will be an easy 4 mile walk in the Goyt Valley. Bring a packed lunch and meet in 

the church car park at 10.30. 

 

Next Week  

 

Leadership Team Meeting  

Thursday 10th April at 2 Thorn Road, Bramhall at 7.30 p.m. 
 

Our Annual Lent Lunch 

On Saturday 12
th

 April CHMC will be hosting the Lent Lunch.  Offers of help or a 

pan of soup will be very gratefully received by Margaret Clarke proceeds are for 

Christian Aid 

 

Foodbank 

On13th April there will be a food collection for Chelwood Baptist Church‟s 

Foodbank .Please remember your donations especially tins of meat or fish.  

Monetary donations are also very welcome.. 

Future events and other information 

 

Please note 

Messy Church will not take place on Easter Sunday, 20
th

 April 

 

LENT 

Following on from the article in the magazine, Young Church are collecting Jars of 

Change for Water Aid (Also see posters on WNAT Notice Board) 

If any adults wish to join them, jar sleeves will be available when you have coffee 

and also in church office. 

If you can‟t do this yourselves. please support Young Church in their collecting! 

Jenni Hardman for WNAT 
 

Horizons Fund Raising   
Silent Auction addition - Family History 

Are you Interested in Family History? Would you like help in 

researching your family tree?  Look on the Horizon‟s notice board and make a bid 

for a two and a half hour session on the computer with 

Elaine Busby. This is a late entry to the Silent Auction 

 

 

 

 
Part Time Circuit Administrator 

To provide support for the Circuit Staff and local 

Methodist Churches 

We are looking for an enthusiastic, organised  

and motivated person to join our team. 
The salary will be £9 per hour (£6552 per annum)  

for 14 hours per week 

If you are interested and would like more information or an application 

pack please contact the Circuit Office  

Tel: 0161 437 9328         Email: ellier49@gmail.com 

Website: http://www.bramhallwythenshawemethodists.org.uk 

Closing date for applications: 31st March 2014 

  Interview date: Week beginning 7th April 2014 
 

 

 

 

Horizons Fund Raising   

Total as at 4/3/14  -  £3,623.13 

Total Project Cost £250,000 
 

GIFT DAY  
Saturday 5

th
 April 2014  

10am – 3pm 
Our  Fundraising Treasurer, Eric Ogden, will be in room 1 to 

receive your gifts.  Ivor John and Barbara Clark will be available 

to answer any queries regarding fundraising for the Horizons 

Project in general 

 

Please prayerfully consider how you can support this important 

outreach project. 

 

Plans from the architect are just being finalized and will be 

available to view in room 1 in the next few weeks.  

 

The project is being split into four phases and information about 

each phase will be displayed shortly; all being well the start date 

for phase one will be July/August 2014. 

 

 



 

 


